Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the email below concerning the review of the Government Information
(Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act).

The Land and Environment Court has only received a small number of GIPA
applications. The requests that have been received have not caused the Court any
difficulties as the number of requests is small and the requests themselves were
either not onerous or if they were they were declined on the grounds that they would
have been an unreasonable and substantial diversion of the agency’s resources.

The Court has been proactive in the public release of information and in granting
access to Court material in accordance with appropriate guidelines.

The Court is of the view that the Act is meeting its objective and has nothing further
to further to add in relation to the review.

Please let me know if you require any further information.
Regards

Leonie Walton, Acting Registrar
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